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TRANSSKRIPTION

THE FRIENDS
OF THE RICHARD DEMARCO
GALLERY Eight Melville Crescent Edinburgh EH3 7NB Scotland

June 28, 1973

Henning Christiansen
Bakkehojgard
4792 Askeby
Denmark

Dear Henning

We thank you very much for renewing your membership to the Friends of
the Richard Demarco Gallery. Please find enclosed your current
membership card.

We held an auction recently in the Gallery and this was fairly successful.
Next month, there is a Summer School - Edinburgh Arts, commencing on
29th for 6 weeks, when there will be about 100 students and teachers here
to talk and learn about Scotland and art, also international aspects of art.

We continue to have monthly exhibitions. If you are ever coming over to
Scotland do let us know.

Yours sincerely

Robin Lord
Assistant Secretary

Telephone 031-226 3232

Chairman David Baxandall CBE
Hon Treasurer John D M Urquhart CA 
Hon Secretary Jane Gibbons
Gallery Director Richard Demarco




